
    

           
 
 
August 30, 2005 
 
FCC Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7434 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject:  Cover Letter 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Logitech is requesting an original certification for our unlicensed Bluetooth Cordless Headset and Dongle (A-0363C and A-
0363D).  The Logitech Bluetooth  Cordless Headset and Dongle will operate under FCC Part 15.247 and consists of a head 
mounted, over the ear type transceiver, as well as a cordless transceiver designed to plug into a Microsoft X-Box gaming 
controller.  This cover letter applies to the Bluetooth Dongle A-0363D, FCC ID: DZLA0363D.
 
The dongle can be plugged into a Microsoft X-Box gaming controller to enable a two-way transmission with the headset. The
dongle is considered a mobile device because there are no provisions for using the dongle within 20 cm of the head or torso. 
 
Logitech’s Bluetooth Cordless headset and dongle will be utilizing the frequency range of 2400MHz – 2483.5MHz and employing 
a GFSK/FHSS modulation scheme. The headset and dongle share the same radio, so direct connect measurements for FCC Part 
15.247 will be made on the headset only.  These results are reflected in Northwest EMC Report LABT0149.1.
 
 
If further clarification is needed, please feel free to contact me at (360) 944-3708, via e-mail at Mitchell_phillipi@logitech.com, 
or fax (360) 896-2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mitchell A. Phillipi 
Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Logitech, Inc. 
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